
Summer Reading Program Enrollment 

Update 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to announce an update regarding the enrollment for our Summer Reading 

Program. As of today, we have successfully registered over 200 eager readers! 

Below are some important details: 

• Program Start Date: June 15, 2023 

• Location: Community Library 

• Age Group: Ages 5-12 

• Program Hours: 9 AM to 12 PM, Monday to Friday 

If you have not yet enrolled your child, please come by the library or visit our website to secure a 

spot. Spaces are limited! 

We look forward to nurturing a love for reading in your children this summer! 

Best regards, 

The Summer Reading Program Team 

Community Library 


